
 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Middlesbrough in partnership with North Yorkshire 
Education 

 

 
 
Thursday 7

th
 December 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We will be taking Class 2 swimming next term at the newly refurbished Hambleton Leisure Centre.  The 

children will go swimming every Monday morning with the first session on Monday 15
th

 January and the last 

session Monday 26
th

 March, a total of 10 weeks. The children will travel by coach to and from the Leisure 

Centre.  

 

Swimming is part of the National Curriculum and although the School Budget subsidises this, we ask if 

parents/guardians would make a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport of £25 for 10 lessons. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 12
th

 January. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Outram 

School Administrator 

 

 

Swimming for Class 2 – Spring Term 2018 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________   in Class 2 to attend 

swimming sessions on Monday mornings.  

 

 

Signed____________________________________________  Date     

 

           

   I enclose a voluntary contribution of £25 

Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

Broomfield Avenue 

Northallerton 

North Yorkshire 

DL7 8UL 

School No. 3902 

 www.sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 admin@sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 

/fax: 01609 780971 
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